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  Information Letter no. 11-2022 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the European Fencing Confederation has officially 
launched the procedure for the EFC Athletes’ Commission election to be held during the 
European Senior Championships scheduled on 17-22.06.2022 in Antalya.  

We kindly encourage all Member Federations to inform your athletes of the possibility of 
becoming a member of the EFC Athletes’ Commission for the next term of office.                                          
In accordance with the EFC Statutes, 6 fencers from all weapons will be elected by their peers 
during the European Senior Championships.  

Please note that the deadline to submit a candidate for the EFC Athletes’ Commission election 
at the European Senior Championships 2022 is April 17, 2022.  

Please do not miss the deadline as applications submitted after the deadline will not be 
considered.  

Should you wish to register your athlete you are requested to complete enclosed candidature 
form, sign and submit to the EFC General Secretariat (js@fencing-efc.eu) within 
aforementioned deadline. 

Best regards, 

  

 

 

Jacek SLUPSKI 
Secretary General 
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